
 
 
 

Addendum 1 
Solicitation # 20-12AA 

Duluth Natural Resource Management Program Plan 
 
This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation 
documents: 
 
To clarify, the deadline for questions is June 1, 2020. 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by including a copy with your proposal. 
 
Posted: May 28, 2020 
 
 


